
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 538 

 

11 April 2016 

 

Ms  

Below The Radar Ltd 

2nd Floor Callender House 

58-60 Upper Arthur Street 

Belfast 

BT1 4GJ 

 

Email: @belowtheradar.tv 

 

Dear Ms  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Wildlife Crime 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above. 

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District 

Council.  This information is held by Police Service of Northern Ireland and it is 

suggested that you forward your request to: 

 

  https://www.psni.police.uk/advice_information/animal-welfare/animal-

welfare-and-wildlife-crime/ 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
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